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Re planning consert to change the use of the front building at § Erskine Road from commercial to residential use. | do feel that it
wiould be a huge loss to the local community if this development goes ahead. There is much residential property in the area, at
high prices which hardly anyone can afford. The yoga centre and adjacent buildings with their current usage have been a welcomes
change and altering them would be detrimental o the whole area. The site needsto be considered as an amenity far the area and
also for people like me who come from other parts of London, and also use Prirrose Hill, shops, open spaces etc as a
consequence of coming to the yoga centre.

Please keep Triyoga on its current site, there are thousands who value t, and also the current site as s,



